
 

 
WARNING  

Hunters Inn road bridge is being replaced  
and is closed to all users  

An alternative route along a track and over a footbridge is available 
for walkers, cyclists and horse riders.  Please be respectful of other 

users; cyclists and horse riders must dismount to cross the 
footbridge.  This route has been made available by kind permission 

of the National Trust.  
 

 
 

The alternative road route is shown on the Devon County Council signs for 
vehicle access which some cyclists may prefer. 

All National Trust facilities in Heddon Valley are open as usual. 
Thank you for your patience 


